
Dean - Dr. H. C. Perrin

MCGILL UNIVERSITY
FACULTY OF MUSIC

323 W. Sherbrooke Street

Montreal -

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University.

Dear °ir Arthur,

I have been considering the maTT er of the medals 

which His Excel] ency the Governor-General is so kindly giving to 

the various Faculties and Schools of the University.

From your letter I am not quite clear as to whether 

we are entitled to only one silver and one bronze medal, or whether, 

these being for the Faculty of Music, there would also be others 

for the °chool of Music .

In all cases it is thought that the best way to award 

them would be on the results of the sessional examinations, which 

would include consideration from both the theoretical and practical 

points of view. Tflis, again, would not take any cognisance of the 

extra-mural examinations in Music held t hr oughout the Dominion, the 

recipients would be those attending the Conservatoriurn. Undoubtedly,

medals for extra-mural work would s timulate interest in our scheme of 

examinations throughout the Dominion, but perhaps this would be 

asking too much from His Excellency.

Yours very truly,

e#>. C.

Dean.


